
Contribution Proposal for Children's Book 

Fair 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose a contribution for the upcoming 

Children's Book Fair scheduled to take place on [Event Date]. As a passionate advocate for 

children's literacy and education, I believe that this event offers a unique opportunity to inspire 

young readers and promote the love of books. 

I would like to contribute [describe your contribution, e.g., books, reading sessions, workshops] 

that aligns with the fair's goals. My aim is to engage children and encourage them to explore the 

wonderful world of literature. 

Furthermore, I would be happy to collaborate on promotional materials and activities that can 

further enhance the event and draw in more attendees. 

I look forward to the possibility of working together to make this Children's Book Fair a 

memorable experience for everyone involved. Thank you for considering my proposal. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


